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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

      THE CITY LABOR-MANAGEMENT 

RELATIONS BOARD MEETINGS HAVE         

BEEN CANCELED FOR THE FOLLOWING   

DATES: FRIDAY, APRIL 3, 2020; MONDAY,    

APRIL 6, 2020 AND WEDNESDAY, APRIL 15, 

2020. 

 

     THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING IS 

MONDAY, APRIL 20, 2020. 

 
 

                        If you have any questions, please contact Jessica Enriquez at 505-924-3918. 
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